
EDWARD J. HABJAN
Age  63,  of  Bethel  Park,

originally  of  Penn  Hills,
passed  away  on  Saturday,
October 26, 2024.

Ed  was  the  beloved
husband of 28 years to Tracy
(Budash)  Habjan;  loving  dad
of Alexander Edward Habjan,
and Nicole  Elizabeth  Habjan;
devoted  son  of  the  late
Edward  and  Elizabeth
(Bodnar)  Habjan;  caring
brother  of  Dr.  Elizabeth
Habjan,  Lucille  (Ronald)
Romano,  Francie  (Robert)

Eyer,  Susan (George) Dumm, Marilyn (Gregory)  Szaraz,  and
Sally (Richard) Myler; cherished son-in-law of the late Charles
and Elizabeth Budash; and dear brother-in-law of Dean and
Michelle Budash, and Jody and Daniel Ferguson. Ed is also
survived by numerous nieces, nephews and their families.

The game of golf  was one of Ed’s greatest passions: he
made a lifelong and fulfilling career out of this passion by
becoming a successful and dedicated professional member
of the PGA of America. He was the head club professional at
Green Oaks Country Club for 21 years. Ed was an advocate
for  growing  the  game  of  golf  and  pursued  leadership
opportunities within the local section Tri-State PGA as well
as accepting a position with the PGA Board of Directors. His
work  granted  him opportunities  to  travel  and  meet  many
wonderful people along the way.

When not working or playing golf, he loved watching any
Pittsburgh sports team, especially the Steelers and Pirates.
Ed took great pride in keeping his yard in pristine condition.
You could always count on Ed to lend a hand for whatever
you may need. Most of all,  he truly cherished the time he
spent with his family and friends. Although Ed had quite a
number of achievements in his life, he would probably say
that his biggest accomplishment was his wife and kids. The
loss of Ed is great, and leaves a vast hole in the hearts of his
family.  They take some solace in the knowledge that they
will be reunited one day with Ed in heaven. Until then, Ed's
legacy lives on in his children and the values he and Tracy
instilled in them. He will be deeply missed by all who knew
and loved him.

Arrangements by BEINHAUER. Friends and family will be
received on Thursday 2-4 & 6-8 p.m. and Friday 1-5 p.m. at
2828 Washington Road, McMurray, 15317, 724-941-3211. A
Mass of  Christian Burial  will  be celebrated on Saturday at
9:30 a.m. in St.  Benedict  the Abbot Church,  St.  John XXIII
Parish.  Everyone,  please  meet  directly  at  church.  A  lunch
reception will follow.

Please add and view tributes at www.beinhauer.com.
Send condolences post-gazette.com/gb


